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Nov. 4, 2016     [emailed to Janet.Bandy@ieanea.org] 
 
 
Janet Bandy 
Illinois Education Association 
 
 
Dear Ms. Bandy: 
 
This letter is in response to your request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information 
Act. Your request was received on Oct. 18, 2016. 
 
On Oct. 25, our agency sent a partial response and requested an extension until Nov. 4, 2016, on 
the remainder of your request.  
 
You have requested the following:  
 
Request 1: FY15 Annual Financial Report data files (these are usually provided to us using a ftp 
site and password) 
 
Request 2: FY16 Budget data files (these are usually provided to us using a ftp site and password) 
 
Response 1 and 2: The FTP site containing the requested data can be viewed by copying the 
following link to your browser: ftp://ftpwpg.isbe.net. The user name is “wpg” and the password is 
“F7p;wp6” .  Please let us know once you have downloaded your files, so we can remove the site. 
 
Request 3: 2014 EAV and tax rate file for IL school districts 
Request 4: 2014 final limiting rates 
Request 5: 2015-2016 Best 3 months ADA 
Request 6: ADA used in FY17 GSA calculation 
 
Response 3 through 6: These portions of your request are now final and available at the following 
link: http://isbe.net/funding/html/gsa.htm.  
 
Request 7: FY16 Annual Financial Report cell references. 
 
If you have questions, please contact Megan Griffin at (217) 782-4648 or mgriffin@isbe.net. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kimberly Stevens 
Deputy General Counsel- Program Support 
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